
Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club  

Quarterly Meeting  

November 2, 2023  

Morristown Community Center 

  

The November 2, 2023, Quarterly Meeting of the Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club was called to order by President 

Noah Strouth at 6:57 p.m.  Minutes from the August 2023 Quarterly Meeting were distributed and approved.  35 

members signed in for the Quarterly Meeting.  79 people attended the Safety Meeting before the Quarterly Meeting.  

Finance Report:  $4,906.83 checking, $110,483.27 in savings, total assets $115,390.10.  This year’s net income to 

date is $7,116.24.  Financial report was approved. 

Membership:    2023:  495 members.  59 new members.    

League reports:  Small bore has not started yet.  Will likely start in January.   

Gun Show:  Dates:  November 11-12, 2023.  There is a signup here tonight for the few remaining slots on the 

volunteer list.  Members should be sure to bring bars, cake, pie, etc. for the concession stand to sell.  Please bring 

them as early in the show as possible.  Looking for a volunteer to store remaining paper products and procure 

needed supplies for the 2024 show.  Tables sold out.   

Range projects:  Nothing for this past year.  Will try to keep road open for the winter.  Next year hoping to move 

and rebuild the shelter for Bay 1.   

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Potentially run electricity to rifle range. 

Is membership currently covering costs – yes.  We have been responsible about spending when making 

improvements. 

Update on club management software – waiting for the next year to re-open discussion to see if they are able to do 

the things that we need it to do. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Zimmer  

Co-Secretary/Treasurer  


